
 

 

 

 

CURRENT REPORT FILED WITH  
THE POLISH FINANCIAL SUPERVISION AUTHORITY  

DATE: August 3rd 2016 

 

Subject:  Best bid selected for delivery and installation of catalytic flue gas 
denitrification system and for upgrade of electrostatic precipitators at 
ENEA Wytwarzanie Sp. z o.o. 

Text of the report: 

Current Report No. 27/2016 
 
The Management Board of RAFAKO S.A. of Racibórz (the “Company”) reports that on August 
3rd 2016 it was notified by ENEA Wytwarzanie Sp. z o.o. of Świerże Górne (the “Employer”) of 
RAFAKO’s bid having been selected as the best bid in the public procurement procedure held 
as an open tender for delivery and installation of a catalytic flue gas denitrification system for 
AP-1650 boilers No. 9 and 10 and for upgrade of the electrostatic precipitators at ENEA 
Wytwarzanie Sp. z o.o.  
The bid price is approximately PLN 289.2m, exclusive of VAT (approximately PLN 355.7m 
inclusive of VAT).  
The Employer also informed the Company that a relevant contract may be concluded after the 
lapse of the 10-day period for appealing the decision.  
Conclusion of the contract will be announced by the Company in a separate current report. 
 
Legal basis: Art. 17.1 of the Market Abuse Regulation – Inside information 
 
Agnieszka Wasilewska-Semail, President of the Management Board 
Tomasz Tomczak, Vice President of the Management Board 


